
 
 

 

 
March 23, 2020 

 

 

As the global effects of the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, States 

Industries is monitoring, and complying, with all public health guidance from our 

local, state, and federal governments.  Our focus as always, is on the health and 

safety of our employees and our community.  We are closely monitoring all the 

protocols outlined by the CDC and implementing those directives throughout our 

facilities. 

 

States Industries will remain open and working to supply our distribution network, 

while at all times following CDC guidelines including, but not limited to, following 

all cleaning protocols, practicing social distancing, and working remotely if possible.   

 

We have been monitoring our supply chains and do not anticipate any problems 

based on the information currently available.  We do have plans in place to take 

necessary steps as health guidelines change.  To the extent that there are any changes 

that will affect capacity or our ability to deliver on-time we will update you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and do not hesitate to contact your sales 

representative or myself if you have any questions or would like to discuss the 

situation further.   

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mike Taylor  

President/CEO 

 

 

 

 

 


